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Dear Parents, 
 
Due to the current situation with the Coronavirus and schools being closed, the School Games 
Organiser has decided to run a sportshall athletics pentathlon as a structured inter school event. 
This will involve pupils completing 5 sporting activities at home, recording their scores and 
sending the results back through the MyEd App for a chance of Vaynor becoming victorious.  
 
We would like all children to take part in this event, however only the Key Stage 2 results (years 3 
and 4) will be recorded for the inter school competition. Mrs Duggan will run a competition within 
our school for Reception and Key Stage 1 children.  
 
As well as this being a team event, your child/children’s scores will also be recorded individually 
for an overall winner from the Redditch district.  
 
The events are a 20 x 5m shuttle run, standing long jump, a vertical jump, speed bounce and a 
target throw. A guidance sheet is attached to show how these events can be completed and 
scored. When your child/children has completed all 5 events, please record and submit scores on 
the MyEd App which will be collated for Mrs Duggan who will then send onto the School Games 
Organiser. 
 
The entry deadline is strictly 9:00am on Wednesday 13th May. We cannot accept any more 
entries after this date and time. 
 
We hope many of our children will participate in this event and enjoy doing so.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Mrs Duggan 
PE co-ordinator 
 

Headteacher: Sallyanne Dunstan 
Executive Headteacher. Nicki Wright 

 

Tel/Fax: 01527 543187  

 

E-mail:office@thevaynor.worcs.sch.uk 
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